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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
To:  Mayor and City Council  
 
From:  Traci Leach, Deputy City Manager 
  
Date:  August 12, 2025 
 
Reference:  Briefing on the Upcoming Board and Commission Application Process 
 
2040:  Enhance the Unique 'Community Oasis' Experience 
 
   
Introduction:  
This briefing is provided to ensure the Council is informed about the upcoming Board and 
Commission application process.  
 
Background:  
N/A 
 
Benefit to the Community:  
The Board and Commission process is one of the most impactful ways in which residents can give 
back to their community via volunteering.  
 
Legal Review:  
N/A 
 
Fiscal Impact:  
N/A 
 
Recommendation:  
None. 
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